
 

 

 
 

 
March 17, 2020 
 
 
As Carbon County’s Public Health Officer, I hereby issue an order that directs all County 
restaurant dining rooms, bars, tap rooms, coffee or tea shops and casinos will be closed.  Drive 
through, delivery or take-out/pick-up service for food or beverage are not restricted under this 
order. 
 
This order is takes effect 5:00 pm, Tuesday, March 17, 2020 and will remain in effect until for 
one week, to be reviewed on a weekly basis.    
 
 

 
William George, MD 
Public Health Officer, Carbon County 
 
 


